
From: Mitchell Brooks  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 11:19 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: An Election for Mayor 
 
Hello, 
 
I think having the council pick a new mayor is undemocratic. In a true democracy the public 
would get a vote and by not having one this is an abuse of power. It is genuinely sickening that 
this would even be considered.  
 
Thanks, 
Mitchell Brooks 
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